
Notification of Silent Status 

     Southern Belle, LLC, licensee of W254BQ, FI, 146562, Olean, 
NY, ceased operation on December 17, 2021 due to technical 
reasons. An application to modify the facilities is currently 
pending. 

 

The licensee respectfully requests silent authority until the new 
construction permit is granted and the facilities built and 
operating. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kristin Cantrell, President 
Southern Belle, LLC 
kris@sevenmountainsmedia.com 
502-875-1130 
 
Allan G. Moskowitz, Esq 
10845 Tuckahoe Way, 
North Potomac, MD 20878 
301-908-4165 
amoskowitz@amoskowitzlaw.com 


